
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 00-123 
 
DATE: September 14, 2000  
 
TO: D6417 Volatility Participants  
 
FROM: Tom Schofield 
 
SUBJECT: D6417 Test Report Package  
 
 
 
 
 Attached please find the new D6417 Test Report Package, version BETA 20000914.  This is the 
first report package issued for the D6417 method.  The report package is effective October 2, 2000 to 
coincide with the start of TMC calibration monitoring (see TMC memo 00-121 dated September 13, 
2000).   Please use the attached formats for reporting all D6417 calibration test data to the TMC. 
 
 This report package is being issued prior to Data Communications Committee (DCC) review in 
order to accommodate the industry need for TMC calibration monitoring of D6417.  The DCC will 
conduct a formal review that might require further revisions. 
 
 These forms will also be made available on the TMC’s web site at www.tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu.  
Please direct any inquiries to my attention. 
 
Thomas Schofield 
ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
6555 Penn Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA  15206 
Voice:  412-365-1011 
Fax:    412-365-1049 
Internet: tms@tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu 
 
 
TMS/tms 
 
Attachments 
 
c: F. Farber 
 J. Zalar 
 ftp://www.tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu/docs/bench/d6417/memos/mem00-123 


